February 2024

Grant Road Crowthorne
Berkshire RG45 7HZ
01344 772658
secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk
www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk

## Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to inform you that we have an exciting club continuing at Edgbarrow School next half term. LA Boxing will be coming in after school to deliver a boxing club, with the potential to earn some GB Boxing Awards which is one of the governing bodies of Boxing in this country. The sixweek block of sessions will run on a Friday after school on Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> February, 1<sup>st</sup>, 8<sup>th</sup>, 15<sup>th</sup> and 22<sup>nd</sup> March with the exception of the last session of the term which will be on **Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> March**.

All students will require boxing gloves, wraps and skipping rope which can be purchased from shops such as Decathlon and Sports Direct. The school does have skipping ropes that can be used, but due to hygiene reasons we do not have gloves or wraps.

If you would like your child to participate, the payment information is as follows:

- An upfront one-off payment of £22 for the GB National Boxing Awards start up pack which includes:
- 1 GB Boxing Awards Student Work Booklet
- 3 GB Boxing Awards Certificates (Preliminary, Standard & Bronze Awards)
- 3 GB Boxing Awards Medals (Preliminary, Standard & Bronze Awards)
- Or if you would like your child to just participate in the boxing club for fitness, exercise and enjoyment then the cost is £30 per student for the full 6 weeks sessions.
- If you would like your child to complete both the awards and the sessions it will be £52.

To make the payment, if you could please send payments to:

Mr L Alloway

20-11-74

73520854

Please quote the following as reference:

Name of Student (EDG)

Please also email liam.alloway@hotmail.co.uk the following details:

Name of Student

Parent email Address

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully Mr O Johnson Head of PE







